
 

 

 
 
 
Monday 25th February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
As you may know, Mrs Boocock has been absent from school for a little while due to 
ill health. You will be pleased to hear that she is recovering well and is beginning a 
phased return to work.  In order to maintain continuity for the children, Mr 
Bagherian, our Early Years leader, will continue to teach Reception Class with Mrs 
Ramsden and Miss Innes, and Mrs Spencer and Miss Cunningham will continue in 
Nursery.  
 
Nursery Parent’s Evening will go ahead as planned, this Wednesday, 27th February 
and Reception Class Parent’s Evening will now take place on Wednesday 3rd April 
2019 from 12.30pm until 6pm.  You will soon receive a link via text which you should 
click on to make your appointment or call the office, who will be happy to make the 
appointment for you. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A Grist 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


